Pilon, Janet

4.6

Subject: File no.ZAC-17-064

From: Harry Akamphuber

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 10:08 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: File no.ZAC-17-064

Dear Sir

| am the homeowner at 25 Shakespeare rd

The site plan for this development appears to show the re opening of Cramer rd.

| oppose the opening of this roadway,as my property now borders Christie's conservation.
A road in between would go against conservation principles and reduce home values.

Thank you
Harry Akamphuber



